De:

A cbolduc@ville.montreal.qc.ca,
Date . 2015-05-20 12:02
Objet : MONTREAL PLASTIC

Dear Mme. Bolduc,

As per our conversation this morning, please submit this letter or a
copy to the committee responsible for the plastic bag issue.

At Anka, the grocery store I frequent, they offer, at no charge, 100%
recyclable plastic bags. These are useful for not only carrying the
groceries, but they also serve as convenient garbage can liners. If you
ban these bags, people will be forced to BUY garbage bags at yet ANOTHER
ADDITIONAL EXPENSE which nobody needs. Many other places offer such
bags at no extra cost to the consumer. Such items are extremely
suitable for refuse duty. Additionally, the re-usable bags eventually
tear, split or crack and have to be replaced; further increasing costs
to the strapped consumer.

Please remember, that not every idea you get, necessarily makes things
better. This is one example that aggravates an already difficult set of
circumstances for Montreal residents. Don't give in to hysterical,
environmental fascism.

Jakob
Montreal



